
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
September 6, 2019 

 
WELCOME BACK!! 

We have had an amazing start to the 2019-2020 school year.  Our students arrived 
ready to learn sharing their summer experiences while reconnecting with old friends 

and creating connections to new classmates.  The energy is infectious and we are 
excited to launch “A Million Dreams” this year. 

 
A few gentle reminders: 

• Drop off and pick up has gone reasonably well.  We all appreciate your 
patience.  PLEASE do not discharge your child across the street from Franklin.  
You MUST cross Blackburn at the designated crosswalk to ensure the safety of 
ALL. 

• Back to School Night is Wednesday, September 11, 2019.  Looking forward to 
seeing you there! 

• Thank you for all of the school supplies and donations to begin the year.  
Nothing like a fresh box of crayons or markers.  Teachers may be reaching out 
to ask for other items to support the classroom environment throughout the 
year.  As always, appreciate your kindness. 

• A HUGE thank you to our PTO for all they did to support our successful 
launch.  We had our first general meeting today and I look forward to all that 
is planned for the year.  More on this at Back to School Night. 

• Remember to send your child with appropriate footwear for outdoor play each 
day.  Flip flops are dangerous and do not support active participation.  
PLEASE, no Heelie sneakers (the ones with the wheels in the heels). 

 
The weather has been wonderful this week and promises to continue through the 
weekend.  Whatever you have planned, enjoy!   

 
  
 
 


